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World Affairs Council

2200 Alaskan Way, Suite 450

Attn: Jodi Roy, Director, International Visitor Program

Seattle, WA 98121
Dear Ms. Roy:

I am writing to you to express my interest in the position of Deputy Director, International Visitor Program.

At present, I work for the University of Washington’s International Programs and Exchanges (IPE) office assisting over 1000 students annually with study abroad opportunities and, reciprocally, providing international students the opportunity to study here.  As the Foreign Study Supervisor, my responsibilities are similar to those described in the Deputy Director job announcement. My job activities include: managing an office support staff of 10 employees, recruiting, student advising, managing departmental website and publications materials, training and delivery of orientation programs, liaising with numerous departmental advisors and campus/community organizations, program evaluation and curriculum development, and reconciling IPE budgets.  

My previous work experience with internationally focused organizations like the Olympic Games, Up With People, and Friendship Force International coupled with my graduate work in international studies, complement my personal passion for giving back to our global society.  In short, each of these experiences has provided me with invaluable life skills, language proficiency, greater global perspective and knowledge that I believe could be an asset to your organization and the constituents it serves.

I appreciate your consideration of my application and look forward to discussing this opportunity with you in further detail.

Sincerely,

David W. Brannon

